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Summary 

We are having our first “drive-in” worship on Sunday, June 14th, at 10:00.   These are the 

guidelines for people to follow to minimize the risk of virus transmission. 

Guidelines 

We have many people that are in the “high risk” group for virus infection.  It is for their health 

and safety that we ask you to take these precautions! 

 This is a “drive-in” worship that is on the North side of the church (the side with the ramp). 

 We ask that you stay in your cars.   

 The Parking Host will direct you to park.  Our intent is for all cars to be at least 10 ft apart. 

 If you do leave your car please wear a face mask.  Face masks will be available. 

 We ask that you plan your restroom needs before coming to the worship service.  

 However, “things happen”!  The restroom will be available in the church for such needs: 

o Face masks are required when out of your car.  If you don’t have one, there will be 

some available. 

o Maintain a minimum of 10 ft between people. 

o Only one person (or family) in the church building at a time. 

o Coming and Going, Please!  There will be hand sanitizer available at the church 

entrance.  Please use sanitizer coming AND going to minimize the chance for virus 

transmission into the church. 

  

 


